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8 October 2024  
Secondary – Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear parent/carer  
   
Congratulations, your child has been offered a place on the Duke of Edinburgh BRONZE 
Award Scheme. 

 
Through the DofE programme, young people have fun, make friends, improve their self-
esteem and build confidence.  They gain essential skills and attributes for work and life 
such as resilience, problem solving, team working, communication and drive, enhancing CVs 
and University and job applications. 
 
The cost of the award is £105 per student, which includes training, transport and insurance.  
If you would like your child to take part in the Award/Expedition, please make payment via 
the Arbor parent portal.  To do this, please log into the portal and search for Activities/Trips.  
By making this payment, you are consenting to your child attending this Expedition and for 
your child’s data to be shared with the DofE. 
 
If you have not yet activated your parent portal account, please click here 
 
A non-refundable deposit of £35 is required by 8 November 2024 to confirm your child’s 
place on the Award.  Please note that failing to pay the deposit by the deadline will result in 
your child losing their place on the Award and the place being offered to students on the 
reserved list.   
 
The remaining balance of £70 is due by 3 March 2025. 

 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
   
Yours sincerely  

  
Ms K D Moore  
Duke of Edinburgh Manager  

  

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App

